
Mid-Year Conference
J U N E  1 8 - 2 0 ,  2 0 2 5

Hilton/Dallas Rockwall Lakefront
Rockwall, Texas



SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Title Sponsorship Reception Sponsorship

Breakfast SponsorshipLuncheon Sponsorship

Networking Break Sponsorship Mobile App Sponsorship

Community Sponsorship

Cost = $7,500.00
Benefits:

Five (5) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $5,000.00
Benefits:

Four (4) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $5,000.00
Benefits:

Four (4) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $3,500.00
Benefits:

Three (3) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $2,500.00
Benefits:

Two (2) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $2,000.00
Benefits:

Two (2) free conference registrations
Logo recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Cost = $1,500.00
Benefits:

One (1) free conference registration
Listing recognition on the printed agenda,
sponsor signage, mobile app, online
registration page
Recognition from the podium at the event
Registrant list with email addresses

Sponsor’s Organization Name

Sponsor’s Contact

Contact’s Email Address

Sponsor Level
For more information or any questions
regarding sponsoring the TEDC’s 2025 Mid-
Year Conference, contact Amy Swank,
amy@texasedc.org, 512-480-8432 (0) 512-
468-1218 (m)


